Headquarters Squadron, A. A. F. Bolling Field, Washington, D. C. December 23, 1942

Bryant Service Club Bryant College Providence, Rhode Island

Dear Friends:

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of the cigarettes you sent and to express my gratitude for your thoughtfulness.

I am sure that every Bryant man in the Service appreciates the good work that the Bryant Service Club is doing in our behalf. We are proud of the wonderful success you are achieving in the sale of War Bonds and Stemps.

Many of you will be in the Service yourselves and you will realize what it means to us to be remembered by our old Alma Mater.

Gratefully yours,

Clase of '41